
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 

19th May 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Unfortunately due to the lack of voluntary help offered to transport children to and from Torpoint for 

the forthcoming swimming lessons, we have re-arranged the drop off and collection point to the 

Cremyll ferry.  However, this change will now incur the total cost of £15 (75p each way per day) for 

the Cremyll Ferry.  Plympton swimming pool, who will be transporting from Plymouth, have also 

agreed to this change. 

 

Children will need to be dropped at the Cremyll ferry every morning at 9am and collected at 11.50am 

after their lesson and returned to school for lunch. 

 

We hope this will make things easier for parents to help with transporting their children.  Without your 

support it will not be possible to proceed with the swimming lessons. 

 

Please indicate whether you can help with the transport by returning the attached slip. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Leisha Champion 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I confirm I am able to offer transport to the Cremyll Ferry on the following days: 
 
□ Monday            □ Tuesday            □ Wednesday            □ Thursday           □ Friday 
 
 
I confirm I am able to offer transport from the Cremyll Ferry on the following days: 
 
 
□ Monday            □ Tuesday            □ Wednesday            □ Thursday            □ Friday 

 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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